
MEMO  
 
FROM:   Patty Dale, Senior Associate Registrar 
 
DATE:   December 10, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Addition of a Graduate Certificate in Systemic Multicultural Counseling 
 
The College of Education received approval at the October 1, 2014 AP&P meeting for the addition of a 
new graduate certificate in Systemic Multicultural Counseling (447A/15.1505) in the Department of 
Human Development and Psychological Counseling.  
 

NEW CERTIFICATE 
 

 API CODE TITLE COLL DEPT CIP 
CODE 

EFFECTIVE 
TERM  

Graduate 
Certificate 

447A Systemic Multicultural Counseling ED HPC 511505 201540 

 
 
 
 


